
 

Circular No:-TISB/2024-25/13 Date: 29/07/2024 
 

Subject: “English Listening Week is Here: Get Ready for Engaging Listening Challenges!” 

Dear Parents, 

   We are thrilled to announce that The International School of Bombay is hosting English      
Listening Week from 30th July to 3rd August 2024! This week-long celebration is designed to 
enhance our students listening skills through a series of engaging and interactive activities. 
 

Here’s a sneak peek at what’s in store for each grade: 
 

Classes 1st to 5th 
 

Listening Comprehension Challenges 
 

 Auditory Understanding Exercises 

Classes 6th to 8th 
 

Listen and Match - "Audio Matching Exercise" 
 

 Paraphrasing Activity 

Classes 9th to 12th 
 

"Words of Wisdom: Inspirational Speech by Leaders" 
 

 Declamation Activity 

We believe that great listening skills are the foundation for effective learning and 
communication. English Listening Week promises to be both fun and enriching, providing 
valuable experiences for our students. 

 

Happy Listening! 
With regards 
English Committee 

 
 
 
 

Principal 
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